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Congratulations to the Gautier High School and Pascagoula High
School graduating class of 2018! These students began kinder-
garten the same year as Wayne Rodolfich began his role as super-
intendent, only 30 days before Hurricane Katrina devastated the
Mississippi Gulf Coast causing millions of dollars in damage to
schools in the Pascagoula-Gautier School District. Through strong
will and determination, all of these honorees pushed through the
difficult times to reach a pinnacle in their lives. We are very proud
of the contributions made by these students and their families in
our communities over the last 13 years. We are looking forward to
how they will change the world. #dotheimpossible PGSD!
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DESTINATION GRADUATION!

Pascagoula High School 2018 Graduating Class



